
Newington Baptist Church 

Quarterly Business Meeting 

Sunday, January 19, 2025 

 

Joe Semanski called the meeting to order followed by a prayer given by 

Pastor Chris Grella. 

 

The minutes from Sunday, October 27th 2024 business meeting were 

reviewed and approved. 

 

Wanda German gave an overview of the financials that were printed in the 

agenda packet. The report was approved. We are blessed with a surplus 

from the 2024 budget which we will apply to Building Maintenance. Also 

mentioned was that the Endowment Funds Education category allows for 3 

education scholarships. 

 

Gerald German, BOD report [see attached]. 

 

Newington preschool director Stephanie Smith, report  read by Heather 

King [see attached]. 

 

Children's Ministries, Heather  King [see attached]. 

 

Properties committee, Joe Semanski [see attached]. 

Doug Hull made known that the Bethel Backpack ministry serves 37 

children at this time. 

 

Youth Ministries, Brenda Armistead [see attached]. Also mentioned was the 

Box of Hope packing party at Hermitage scheduled for March 1st of 2025.  

 

Pastor’s report, Pastor Chris Grilla [see attached]. 

 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Regina Smith, Clerk 


